
Citizens Valuation 
Services is Now WRV
As we enter into the new year, we are thrilled to share 
some exciting news with you - a fresh start and a new 
chapter for our firm.

As of January 22, 2024, Citizens Valuation Services has 
become WR Valuation (WRV), bringing our valuation 
capabilities related to financial reporting, employee 
stock ownership plans, gift tax, estate planning, and 
management & corporate planning purposes to our 
national client base. Furthermore, we are thrilled to 
announce the incorporation of WvT Valuation, the 
next step in our global partnership with Weidema van 
Tol (WvT), providing international tax solutions and 
multinational financial reporting capabilities.

While our name is changing, our unwavering commitment 
to excellence remains the same. Our dedicated team 
looks forward to delivering the accurate, reliable, and 
comprehensive valuation services you depend on in the 
new year and beyond.

We appreciate the trust you have placed in Citizens 
Valuation Services, and we are confident that this 
rebranding, along with our continued partnership with 
Citizens, will strengthen our ability to serve you.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach 
out to us at our contact information below.

Thank you for your continued support. We are excited 
about the opportunities that lie ahead for WRV.

Best regards,

The WRV Team

Daniel Dawson
Daniel@wrvaluation.com - 614-716-8603
Kevin Gross
Kevin@wrvaluation.com - 440-539-3269
David Orth
Orth@wrvaluation.com - 585-697-4022
Jason Robertson
Jason@wrvaluation.com - 614-563-2384
Robert Stutz
Rob@wrvaluation.com - 614-314-9271
Jeffrey Szczypinski
Jeff@wrvaluation.com - 614-512-2155
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